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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to  

both our school and Little Lizards parents 
SATs 

The very best of luck to our Year 6 children, who will be sitting their SATs (Statutory Assessment 

Tests) papers here in school from Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May. Children in Year 2 will be taking 

their SATs from Monday 20th May.  

 
Little Lizards Cookery Club 

The Little Lizards Cookery Club will resume on Monday 13th May for Group B and 

will be for the following children: 

Group B – Monday, 13th & 20th May – Bryher, Lewis, Finley, Zevi, Aza, 

Teagan & Ayse. A reminder, that the cost of each session is £2.50 which can be 

paid weekly or ideally in one payment of £7.50. 

 

Year 5 & 6 Yoga Club  

Miss Holden will run another club for our Year 5 & 6 children this time starting 

on Wednesday 15th May. The club will run after school until 4.30pm.  Please 

ensure all slips are returned to Lyndsay Bray.  Miss Holden can only take 10 

children and places are on a first come first served basis.   

 

Year 6 Mullion School Information  

Mrs Mathias, Assistant Headteacher at Mullion School, has 

asked us to remind the parents of children in Year 6 to return 

the transfer forms (she recently sent out) by Thursday 16th May.   

 Wednesday 12th June - Move Up Morning & Junior Cluster Sports afternoon. 

 Thursday 13th June - Year 6 Parents Meeting at Mullion School - 7pm. 

 Tuesday 25th June – Move Up Day – Year 6 children to spend the day at Mullion School. We 

welcome our new Reception children to Landewednack and the children will spend the day in the 

class/year group they will be in in September.  

 Year 6 Summer Club is also on offer for the children during the summer holidays. Please call 

Mullion School for more details and to book your child a place. 01326 290098 

 



                                                     

 

New Class and year Groups 

Children and parents will be informed of their new class (and if they are moving) before our Move Up 

Day on Tuesday 25th June.  

 

Year 4 Bike Club – Tuesday 14th May until 4.30pm 

Miss Wells begins her Bike Club for the children in Year 4 on Tuesday 14th 

May. The following children need to bring their bikes in to school on 

Tuesday morning and park them on the school playground by the wooden 

fence next to the storage container: Daniel, Holly, Millie, Milli-Rose, 

Hector, Maisie, Reuben, Leo, Astrid and Eva.   

Please ensure that your child’s bike is road worthy with brakes that work too! The children must also 

all have a helmet.  

 

Brighter Smiles – Seagulls Class 

Letters have gone home with the children in Seagulls class giving details on the second visit to the 

school from Brighter Smiles - the Oral Health Team. Please return all consent slips to Lyndsay Bray 

by Thursday 6th June  
 

Choir 

Mrs Green would like the School Choir to stay behind after school on Monday 3rd/10th/17th June to 

rehearse a performance which will hopefully take place on the evening of the Mid-Summer Bonfire.   

 

Students from Switzerland 

As with last year, we hope to be invite some Swiss students to 

Landewednack School for work experience from 23rd June – 6th July 

To enable this to go ahead, the students would be seeking 

accommodation during their time at Landewednack, and to support 

their learning of the English language. Ideally it is hoped they can 

be accommodated separately. Each host family is paid £300.  

If you or anyone you know is able to host these students, please see 

Mrs Jones or Lyndsay Bray. 

 

Kittiwakes Bake Off 

Following the great success of last year’s “Landewednack Bake Off” we thought a rematch with this 

Year’s 5/6 children would be a great idea. The children will work in groups of 5/6 to bake a cake and 

decorate as a team. The children will be busy baking their culinary masterpieces on Thursday 16th May 

after SATs are finished. On the Friday 17th May the children will make the finishing    touches with 

decorations, the more inventive the better!! On Friday 17th May from 2.30pm we welcome friends and 

family into the school hall to taste and vote on their favourite cake. Winners 

will be announced during the afternoon and prizes awarded.  

We would be grateful for any cake donations for the cake stall. There will 

be refreshments, a tombola, book stall and raffle so please come along and 

enjoy the afternoon from 2.30pm. (Donations welcome of books or prizes). 

Any money raised will go towards the children’s evening entertainment on 

the Bristol residential trip.  



                                                     

 

Flora Day 

We hope you all enjoyed the Flora Day celebrations if you ventured in to Helston on 

Wednesday. Mrs Jones and Mr Mitchell both danced in the Midday and morning/evening 

dances respectively.  Suzanne was part of the fantastic band and although accompanying 

the children from Parc Eglos School, it was lovely to see our old friend Mr Green too!   

 

We also had a lovely morning at Penventon Farm on Tuesday when we took some of the children to 

help prepare the floral decorations to go on the shops for Flora Day. Thank you to the farmer Martin 

Wallace for also showing us around his farm and introducing us to the new born calves and sheep.   

 

 

 

We have also received a 

message from the 

members of the Flora 

Day Association,  

 

The Flora Day 

association would like to 

thank the children of 

Landewednack School 

for their help with the 

decorations.    

 

        
 

 



                                                     

 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Change to the Lunch Menu 

The Census Day – Fish & Chips menu is on Thursday 19th May and details are attached to this emailed 

newsletter. 
 

Mr Burgoyne’s Music Star of the Week 

Congratulations to ROSA in Kittiwakes Class for learning “Barcelona” by George Ezra. 

Well done Rosa!   

 

Football Club 

Thank you to those parents who have already paid for their children to attend football 

club. It’s not too late if your child would still like to join. Please see Lyndsay Bray for 

their name to be added to the register. 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Thursday 16th May – Landewednack School Governors Meeting. 4.30pm 

Tuesday 21stMay – Touch Rugby Tournament – Redruth RFC. All day event.  

Friday 24th May – Break Up for Half Term – 3.15pm 

Monday 3rd June – Return to School 

Monday 3rd June – Class Photographs 

Wednesday 5th June – Sports Day from 1pm on the school field  

Tuesday 11th June - Sports Day – Rain Off Day 

Wednesday 12th June – All Pupils “Move Up Day” – Year 6 to spend the morning Mullion School too! 

Wednesday 12th June – Cluster Sports at Mullion School from 1pm. Selected Years 3-6 involved 

Thursday 13th June – Year 6 Parents Meeting in Mullion School Hall 7pm. Children can also attend.  

Tuesday 25th June – Move Up Day. Year 6 children to Mullion School for the day. 

Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th July – Kittiwakes residential trip to Bristol 

Friday 19th July – Summer Celebration on the school field. Time TBC…… 

Monday 22nd July – Little Lizards & Year 6 Leavers Assembly from 1.30pm. All Welcome. 

Wednesday 24th July – Break Up for the Summer Holidays! – 1.30pm 

 

Autumn Term 2019 

Thursday 5th September – Return to School & Little Lizards  

Friday 20th September – Jeans for Genes Day 

Monday 28th October – INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Friday 6th December 2019 – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance. 

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 21st July 2020 – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July 2020- INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB
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